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June 16, 1975

Dr. Hector Garéia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Tx. 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for writing us concerning your subscription to the
Southwestern Historical Quarterly. According to our records
your subscription expired in July 1974. Generally, we send out
three notices that a subscription is about to expire. I am
very concerned that you weren't notified, Therefore, please
allow me to apologize for our error.

The annual subscription fee if $10.00. If you wish I can
mail you the copies that you are missing (i.e. October 1974,
January 1975 and April 1975) for your renewal fee of $10.00.
Then your renewal will fall again in September for another
fee of $10.00.

Is this satisfactory? Again, allow me to apologize for our error.
I will wait to hear from you before mailing the missing issues.

Sincerely,

Shélley Schleierii

Membership Secretary



